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TRANSERVICE BARGAINING BULLETIN No. 2 
September 13th, 2012 

 

Brothers and Sisters, 

 

The Joint Bargaining Committee from Ontario and Quebec for Transervice 
met this week with the Employer. 

Discussion on non-monetary items was very productive, and the 
Committee was encouraged with the progress. Unfortunately, the 
discussion on the first day of monetary was not, and the Committee has 
notified the company that given the extreme concessionary demands from 
the Company, that it is impossible for the Committee to proceed.  

The Committee felt they had no mandate to enter into such concessionary 
discussion and therefore will be conducting a conference call in each 
province with all Transervice locals for direction. 

For the conference call, there will be a requirement that at least one 
Transervice member from each local participate in the call. 

Details of the conference call with date and time will follow in due course. 

In solidarity, 

 

The Joint Bargaining Committee 
 
Alain Barbeau, Jean-Marc Vanier, Gerard Blanchard,  
Bob Secord, Dave Hare, Gavin Parker-Vance. 
National Representatives Laurent Levesque, Ron Girardin 
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